Mission Moment - April 23,2017
Student Mission Trip to Ecuador

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

We have been working with the unreached Shuar Tribe of the high-elevation jungles of Southern Ecuador for many years now
and have always enjoyed a wonderful relationship with our partnering missionaries there. Our current missionary family that
= lives there and works tirelessly are Adam & Jess Huser and their 4 kids. This is one great
family!

Our Student Ministry will be taking a mission trip there May 29-June 7.The purpose of this
trip is to come alongside the Huser's strategy of reaching the Shuar by going out to the vil
lages and ministering there. The group will also be focused on being an encouragement to
Adam and Jess. ; i L

Each of our students are trying to raise just over $2000 for

Adam & Jess Huser this trip, so it would be very much appreciated if you would
consider helping them financially. You can give electronically by going here:
https://gabc.managedmissions.com/Donations/Donate/18782 or you can write a check to
GABC and put Ecuador on the memo line. We will take these gifts and split them up evenly
to all the students and sponsors.

Pray .
Take some time this morning and pray for the Huser family as they work in a difficult place. Pray, also, for the Shuar Tribe that

they would come to know and follow Jesus.
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